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For Immediate Release 
Contact: ALDIissues@zenogroup.com   

 
In Association with Scenic Fruit Company LLC, ALDI Recalls Simply Nature Organic Strawberries Sold 

in the U.S. due to a Potential Hepatitis A Outbreak 

Batavia, Ill. (March 17, 2023) – In cooperation with Scenic Fruit Company LLC, and out of an abundance of 
caution, ALDI is recalling Simply Nature Organic Strawberries from select stores in Arizona, Arkansas, 
California, Illinois, Iowa, Michigan, Minnesota, Missouri, North Dakota, Ohio, South Dakota, Wisconsin due 
to potential outbreak of Hepatitis A illness.  

Upon notification from the supplier, ALDI immediately removed the product from its stores. The affected 
product is as follows: 

Product Name Package Description/Size UPC Code Lot Code Best Buy Date 

Simply Nature Organic 
Strawberries 24 oz. box 

4099100256222 B2404348 
06/14/2024 

 
According to the latest information we have, there are no reported illnesses related to the recalled 
product. No other ALDI products are affected by this recall.  
 
ALDI puts the safety and integrity of the products it sells first. If customers have a product affected by this 
recall, they are advised to discard it immediately or return it to their local store for a full refund. 
 
For any ALDI customers impacted by this recall or who would like additional information can contact 
Scenic Fruit Company LLC via email at customer.service@scenicfruit.com.   
 
ALDI sincerely regrets the inconvenience and concern caused as a result of this recall.  
 

About ALDI U.S.  
One of America's fastest growing retailers, ALDI operates more than 2,200 stores across 38 states. Since 
1976, ALDI has offered a unique shopping experience that is designed to save customers money on the 
groceries they want most while never having to compromise on quality or selection. For more information 
about ALDI, visit aldi.us. 
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